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The Care Home with a Heart






Oh, Canada! Our home and native land....

We had a great time, unfortunately we were lost most of our pictures.
We celebrated in the great room with music, refreshments, snacks and

trivia. Thank you to all those that dressed in red & white. Fun was had

by all!

Dear Folks,

Hard to believe August is upon us already. Where has the time gone?
First it was too hot, then it was too wet, then it was too windy, then it

was too cold...next thing you know there will be snow on the ground... |



guess we're never really satisfied with the weather, so we should enjoy

it, not matter what.

We held our 3° Annual GSV Carnival- what a blast. Although the
weather didn’t co-operate, we didn’t let that put a damper on it. We
rearranged our plans and held it in the Great Room. We weren’t sure

where all the people came from, but I’'m guessing there were over 100.

Once again, thank you to Doreen White & Marg Somers for their
generosity and all the special additions they provided. There were
hundreds of prizes, lots of volunteers and a lot of smiles. The residents
had a wonderful time, took home lots of wins and are looking forward

to the next one.

The August birthday party will be held on the 16", E veryone is welcome
fo attend.

Jerry & The Holy Spirit will be joining us on August 19". Mark your
calendars. If you have not heard them, please stop by. The are

incredible entertainers.
Just a couple of reminders

Please let the staff know when you are taking a resident from the

building. Also, please sign out in the logbook, next to the front door.



With the nice weather, there is more foot traffic, so the doors are
locked early, for the safety of residents and staff. Please ring the

doorbell or call to be let in.

If anyone wishes to be put on the email list, please send us message to:

recreation@qgoodshepherdvilla.ca and you will receive the GSV Monthly

Calendar & Newsletter and any emergency updates.

Anyone wishing to get books or audio books from the library, please let

the recreation know and we will get you set up.

Bingo cards for the progressive bingo are available from the canteen
cart. Please ask Geri or Luda. Cards are $1 each. We encourage people
to play, as this gets the resident out of their room. They need to come
fo the front of the building to get the daily number, which is posted

next to the great room door.

Thank you to Pat & Karen for bringing in fresh fruit and vegetables.
The residents really appreciate it. There is nothing better than fresh

produce.
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JULY 26, 2024

Top Photo: Marg Somers & Dorren White



Flowers donated to GSV by Marg Somers



These are just a few of the prizes that were available and

games of Chance
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Residents and Volunteers
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